
Calling Applications for the Scholarships for 

 Needy Students 2019 

 

This scholarship is offered by The Alumni Association of Public Administration 

for those who really need financial assistance to continue their studies. The 

applications are called only from 1st, 2nd and 3rd year students who are reading 

for B.Sc. Management (Public) Special Degree.  

Kindly note that, the scholarships will only be offered for students who have 

financial difficulties. 

Applications can be obtained from the website of Department of Public 

Administration and the closing date for the submission of application is on 

 30th September 2019. 

(Application can be filled in either Sinhala or English) 

 
Secretary 
Alumni Association of Public Administration 
 
 
Alumni Association of Public Administration 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


